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Suggesting that workers take a 45 minute break after 15 minutes of work in the sun will kill what is
left of the NM economy. Small businesses are the backbone of NM and strangling them with yet
another mandate that will be detrimental to businesses, their employees and their clients will create
a slow death. Attracting labor is hard enough, finding qualified workers is challenging, and working
a quarter of every hour will move the NM economy to a snails pace. Please kill this bill.


